Government of Gibraltar

OFFICIAL NOTICE

Abolition of Road Tax

Following the abolition of Road Tax in this year's Budget, any Road Tax that has already been paid in
respect of any period after 26" June 2007 will be refunded.

Application forms for a refund will be available as from Tuesday 3 July 2007 from the following
Government Departments and can also be downloaded from the Government of Gibraltar website at:
http://www.gibraltar.gov.qgi - Icon: ‘Budget 2007 — Road Tax Refund’:

o Department of Transport, Motor Vehicle Test Centre, Eastern Beach Road

e Main Post Office, Main Street, 104 Min Street

e Treasury Department, Ministry of Finance, Treasury Building, John Mackintosh Square

¢ Income Tax Office, Ministry of Finance, St Jago’s Stone Block, 331 Main Street

0] the current road tax disc must be enclosed with this application form;
(ii) refunds will be given for the unexpired period of road tax from 27 June 2007;
(iii) payments for amounts under £5 may be effected in cash;

Completed application forms, which must enclose the current road tax disc, can be deposited in the
Treasury Box marked ‘Applications For Road Tax Refunds’ located at the Ministry of Finance, Treasury
Department, Treasury Building, 23 John Mackintosh Square or sent by post to the Treasury Department.




